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Prospective Candidates for the Child Welfare Board
From: Lorra Lierly <lklierly@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tue, Sep 1, 2020 at 11:25 am
To: Laura Moore

Dear Sirs,

The Montague County Child Welfare Board has3 prospective members for you to consider.

Kim Cantwell, Bowie

Dana Polk, Bowie

Stacy Brown, Bowie

The CPS background checks have been run and approved for each. We believe these ladies will be
assets to the Child Welfare Board.

Thank you for your consideration.

Lorra Lierly

Executive Director

Montague County Child Welfare Board
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